
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-17-23 

 

Title:  Requiring the City Manager to Provide Staffing Impact Statements on Pending 

Legislation 

 

Date:  May 1, 2023 

 

 

This ordinance requires staffing reports on charter amendments, ordinances, and resolutions that 

include the impact of the legislation on staffing levels and duties no later than the legislation’s 

introduction on  first reader. It has no fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


